

KNOX CRICKET SUPPORTERS 2019-2020 SEASON LAUNCH

Knox Prep and Senior School Cricket parents and players are invited to celebrate the start of the 2019-2020 Season.

The event will feature current Australian spin bowler Nathan Lyon as guest speaker.

When: Friday 25 October 2019, 7pm

Where: The Home of Cricket, Gifford Pavilion, Curagul Oval, Bobbin Head Rd, North Turramurra

Cost: Adult (18+) \$50, Student \$30 – includes supper and refreshments

(All students must attend with their parents or boarding staff)

Dress: Adults: smart casual, students: full winter uniform

RSVP: To confirm your place, please purchase your tickets by Friday 18 October.

Please register via the Online Payment Portal on the Knox website:

www.knox.nsw.edu.au/payment and select 'Online Payments' >

'Other School Activities' > 'Cricket Season Launch 2019'
Any enquiries/dietary requirements to Ms Felicity Tauman